
To whom it may concern. 

 

I support SB 1583 whole hardily. 

 

I want everyone to be able to read what they want.  I don’t want anyone to tell others what they can’t 
read.   

 

It is ok not to like everything on the shelf.  

It is not ok to only allow books on the shelf that you like.  Having different viewpoints/opinions on each 
shelf allows learning about those different perspective.    

 

It is OK to set parameters in your own household about what your children read.   

It is not OK for you to tell me what my children can and can’t read. 

 

Thank you 

Tricia 

  


